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To all Leaving Certificate Students 2022:

On this special morning, following a very special year, we want you to know how much we
support you and share with you the contrasting emotions of this day. Naturally, we trust that you
are very pleased with your Leaving Certificate results and that your work over the past year has
been well-rewarded.

I know that while most lads will be happy, some may be disappointed. In time, however, any
sense of disappointment will wear away and life will continue to provide new opportunities. It is
important to keep everything in context — and to look forward to what the future may hold.

Some of you may be finding it difficult to decide what to do next — and that is very natural; it is
seldom in life that people have to make real decisions about career path etc and these kinds of
decisions are seldom easy, even for adults. They also take time, so be careful not to panic or to
make hasty decisions. As the days pass, things will become clearer and many problems do
actually sort themselves out with time.

Please note: -

1. Asyou know, the CAO/CAS offers will be out next week.

2. Information regarding the Debs (7" October) will be sent out to you in early September. Stay
connected on the App

On behalf of Mr Murphy, Ms Corcoran/Ms Power, Mr Purcell, Year Head Ms Ashe and all the
staff, I wish you the very best in the future. As a past-pupil, you are most welcome to call to see
any of us at any time. Special thanks for your co-operation and unfailing courtesy throughout the
year.

With kind regards,

Fed Tron

Ben Travers




